
Liberty Union High School District 
          20 Oak Street 

          Brentwood, CA 94513 
          Phone: (925) 634-2166 Fax (925) 634-1687 

          Eric L. Volta, Superintendent 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
In accordance with California law, the Liberty Union High School District requires student immunization records 
to be up to date and verified for students to be allowed to attend school (California Health and Safety Code 
120325-120375). 
 
Effective prior to the start of the 2019-20 school year, the California Public Health Department has made the 
following change to the immunization requirements: 
 

Requiring 2 (rather than 1) doses of chickenpox (varicella) vaccine  
 
The above changes are required for admission or transfer to any California public school 
 
Students MUST have met the following immunization requirements to be allowed to attend school: 

 
 

In accordance with state law, if we do not receive evidence of your student’s required immunization 
records, your student may be restricted from participating in walk-through registration and will not be 
allowed to attend any classes and/or participate in any extracurricular activities for the 2019-20 school 
year.   
 
Students who are restricted from attending school because of the lack of immunization records will still be 
subject to compulsory education and the laws pertaining to truancy (Education Code 48293(a)). 
 
NOTE: If you believe your student might meet criteria for an exemption in accordance with state law or have 
any further questions, please contact your student’s assigned building office. 
 
Please visit www.shotsforschool.org for more information. 
 

 
Tony Shah, Ed.D. 
Assistant Superintendent, Administrative/Student Services 

http://www.shotsforschool.org/
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